
 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 
Application for Free School Meals and Pupil Premium Funding 

Does your child qualify? Research has shown that school meals will give your child a real appetite for 
learning and help them to achieve their full potential and have better concentration in class.  Even if 
your child does not wish to take school meals, if you are eligible, the school will receive funding called 
Pupil Premium which will be used to offer your child additional support and opportunities in school. 

If your child is eligible it means they can enjoy delicious, healthy meals without the cost or fuss of 
making packed lunches.   Meat and vegetarian options are available, and we can also cater for children 
who have other dietary requirements. This includes religious and cultural, as well as allergy and 
intolerance dietary requirements. 

Many children at school will be accessing free school meals and benefiting from Pupil Premium, and 
your child may also be eligible.  Make sure you are not missing out. You only need to complete the 
Surrey Pupil Premium Application Form* once for us to continually check if you are entitled. 

Please complete the attached form, even if you don’t wish to receive free school meals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* This information will be used by the school and/or academy trust to check for eligibility, via a secure government 
website, for the school to claim additional grant money called Pupil Premium.  It will be used for no other purpose and will 
remain confidential.  Children who initiate Pupil Premium funding for the school may also be entitled to receive discounts 
for school trips and events.  By signing this form, you confirm that the details supplied are correct and can be used to 
check eligibility for Free School Meals and Pupil Premium funding. 


